BROTHER KNIGHTS AND FRIENDS:





For those of you who have been out of town over the summer, welcome back!  May you all have a successful and productive semester.


If you haven’t given us your new address and phone number for the semester, please do it soon!  A list for address changes will be circulated at the next membership meeting.


This year’s programming schedule docket should prove challenging, yet rewarding to fulfill.  This month, we have a number of fundraising events scheduled, as well as some recruitment/welcome-back activities and a first degree ceremony scheduled.  


One notable change in programming is our financial situation.  In particular, there are fewer Camp Randall events for us to work at, lowering our revenue potential.  This makes each person’s contribution even more important.  


I’d like to present this month’s Knight of the Month Award to Jim Mazzetti.  Jim has helped us with numerous programs throughout the summer, and his enthusiasm for all of our programs has been exceptional.


Meetings, starting this month, are going back to the “usual” schedule of the SECOND TUESDAY of the month at 7:30PM.  The September meeting will be at St. Paul’s in Newman Hall on September 8, 7:30PM.  Enjoy the holiday weekend, and hope to see you on Tuesday!





Fraternally, 





